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Georgia Institute of Technology
ATTN: Dr. John M. Kallfelz, Associate

Director of Nuclear Programs
225 North Avenue
Atlanta, GA 30332

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-276/84-02

Thank you for your response of May 25, 1984, to our Notice of Deviation issued on
May 4,1984, concerning activities conducted at your AGN-201 Research Reactor.
We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

David M. Verrelli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: Dr. T. E. Stelson, Vice President
for Research

Dr. R. A. Karam, Director
of Nuclear Research Center

R. S. Kirkland, Associate Director
Nuclear Research Center

bec: License Fee Management Branch
Document Control Desk .

State of Georgia '
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